
EVENTS CALENDAR SUBMISSION POLICY 
 
GUIDELINES 
 
The primary purpose of the VisitVancouverUSA.com events calendar is to list area events that may be of interest to 
visitors to Clark County. Such events may include, but are not limited to: concerts, theatre, literary events, dance, 
museum and art gallery exhibitions, festivals, recreational activities and public sporting events.  
 
In order for an event to be considered for publishing, it must be open to the public and have the potential for 
visitor involvement. Most fundraisers, donor drives, membership-only events, classes and educational workshops 
will not be listed unless they have the potential to drive tourism and promote the greater Vancouver area on a 
broader scale. 
 
Submissions must be received at least one month in advance—earlier is preferred. Listings are free and inclusion 
is at the discretion of Visit Vancouver USA’s Marketing and Communications department.  
 
FEATURED LISTINGS AND DISPLAY ADS 
 
While basic event listings are free, VisitVancouverUSA.com provides a paid service of featured event listings and 
display advertisements. This paid service offers increased exposure and further promotion of the event on the 
VisitVancouverUSA.com. For further information on placing a paid event listing or display ad, please contact 
Brittany Montoya with Destination Travel Network at bmontoya@destinationtravelnetwork.com.  
 
ACCEPTABLE CONTENT 
 
Events submitted to the Visit Vancouver online events calendar containing any of the following forms of content 
shall not be allowed for posting: 

 Profane language or content 

 Content that promotes, fosters, or perpetuates discrimination on the basis of race, creed, color, age, 
religion, gender, marital status, status with regard to public assistance, national origin, physical or mental 
disability or sexual orientation 

 Sexual content or links to sexual content 

 Solicitation of sales not related to visitor interests or event ticket sales 

 Conduct or encouragement of illegal activity 

 Information that may tend to compromise the safety or security of the public or public systems 

 Content that violates a legal ownership interest of any other party 
 

USE OF CONTACT INFO 
Visit Vancouver USA reserves the right to use any contact information submitted via event postings in its contact 
database and email subscriptions.  By submitting an event, you consent to receiving emails and subscribed content 
from Visit Vancouver USA.  Visit Vancouver USA also reserves the right to share your contact information with our 
website partners and advertising representatives. 

 
DISCLAIMER 
 
The VisitVancouverUSA.com events calendar is provided as a service to Clark County visitors and community 
organizations. Though the calendar is moderated for posting acceptable events, the Visit Vancouver USA staff does 
not endorse the information included or represent the organization responsible for the event. If an entry includes 
a link to an external website, Visit Vancouver USA does not control nor review the content or operation of that 
website. Visit Vancouver USA guarantees neither the authenticity, accuracy, appropriateness nor security of the 
link, website or content. 
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